
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee instructed to
conduct an investigation for the attack on the Russian Embassy in
Berlin

 

  

Mr. A.I. Bastrykin, Chairman of the Investigative Committee, instructed to investigate in
cooperation with the Russian Foreign Ministry the circumstances of the vandal attack on the
Embassy of the Russian Federation in Berlin.

According to information posted in the media, on the evening of October 10, 2022, unidentified
persons threw bottles and canisters of red paint at the building of the Russian Embassy in Berlin,
hitting the gates and railings. As a result of the crime, no one was injured.

On the instruction of the Head of the Department, the mentioned above fact and the actions of the
persons involved will be legally assessed.
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